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To: Tracy. Mary
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From: thomasmsmithlaw [mailto:thomasmsmithlaw@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 12:34 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: thomasmsmithlaw@gmail.com

Subject: Proposed Heneral Rule 38

To the Ckerk of The Washington Supreme Court
Re: Proposed General Rule 38

The proposed General Rule 38 is an effort to have the persons employed to enforce this
ridiculous Civil Court Rule become charged with a violation of Federal Law including and not
limited to obstruction of justice. How ironic that the proponents would expose the judicial
officers, court employees, and deputy sheriff or city police persons who attempt to prevent a
federal officer from exercising the arrest of a person reasonably believed by the federal officer
to be subject to FEDERAL arrest.

This proposed rule is further evidence there are many misguided, uninformed and
intellectually challenged people designing efforts to impose their political views on others
whether by illconceived law and now by court rule.

This proposed rule must be rejected.

Thomas M. Smith
WSBA 687.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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